
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
Our home address is 65a Walnut Hill Rd, Bethel, CT 06801, but my son is in his Junior year at URI and 
living in a house with 3 other students in Narragansett. They are clean and respectful and rent a home 
that is used as a vacation home in the summer. 
 
If he has to only have 2 other roommates, the cost would increase by 33%. I don't know what we would 
do as tuition and everything else is expensive in this inflationary environment. Committing is not an 
option as URI is 2.5 hours away. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards, 
Jeffrey LaCava 
65a Walnut Hill Rd, Bethel CT 
203-733-1276 
 


